From: Cindy Kanaday [mailto:kanadayc@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Monday, July 03, 2017 11:38 AM

To: Kelly Dannenfelser <kellyd @franklintn.govs
Subject: 54 Acres For Lease on Mack Hatcher

Hi Kelly,

Hi Dana,

| am a resident of Monticello subdivision and live on Spencer Creek Road. | understand there are 54 acres of
land for lease south of Cheekwood Golf Course across Mack Hatcher Parkway.

To keep with the natural beauty of the area and green space, a golf course extension would be my preference
rather than an affordable housing development or Discovery Center. Definitely a no on the last two. The
existing green space in this area is what makes it so beautiful and attractive to residents and future residents.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,

Cindy Kanaday
249 Spencer Creek Rd



